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Docket No. 50-219
REo 4 o
NOTE FOR: Valeria Wilson ) MY
- Ji 4
FROM: Walter A. Paulson

SUBJECT: FOIA-80-509 (EUGENE FIDELL) FOR EXXON - RELATING TO EVALUATION

OF HEAT FLUX CORRELATION DATA FOR OYSTER CREZEK

REFERENCE: Memorandum dated October 8, 1980 from J. C. Carr to V. Wilson, et al

I have screened my working records and Hazel Smith has reviewed the Docket File

for

Oyster Creek. We have located the documents listed below (copies enclosed)

in conjunction with the subject request:

NRC Tetter dated April 2, 1980 from G. Lear to I. Finfrock of Jersey
Central Power & Light Co. (JCP&LCo) enclosing a request for additional
information pertaining to Cycle 5 reload.

Memorandum dated April 21, 1975 from V. Stello to G. Goller pertaining
to information required for review of transient analysis for Cycle 5
reload.

Memorandum dated April 21, 1975 from V. Stello to K. Goller proposing
questions on the 8 X 8 reload.

NRC letter dated April 21, 1975 from G. Lear to I. Finfrock, JCP&LCo,
transmitting request for additional information needed for Cycle 5
reload.

NRC Safety Evaluation, dated May 24, 1975 (supporting the issuance of
License Amendment #9 to DPR-16) authorizing Cycle 5 reload (7 X 7 and
8 X 8 fuel bundles).

Sumary of meeting, dated June 3, 1975, prepared by W. Paulson, NRC for
meeting held on May 5, 1975 to discuss the Exxon critical heat flux
correlation.

Surmary of meeting held on May 15, 1975, dated June 3, 1975, by W. Paulson
regarding the MCPR Criteria for Cycle 5

Note to files from W. Paulson dated June 3, 1975 relating to Exxon
critical heat flux correlation (XN-1).
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- Summary of meeting held on May 8, 1975, dated June 3, 1975 prepared
i by W. Paulson, regarding the Exxon critical heat flux correlation.

= Summary of meeting held on May 20, 1975, dated June 5, 1975, pre-
pared by W. Paulson, relating to JCPiLCo's critical power correlation.

During a telephone discussion on October 20, 1980, 6. D. McPherson informed
W. Paulson that he no longer has in his possession any documents pertinent
to the staff's review of this matter. Mr. McPherson was the individual who
performed the technical review of the MCPR thermal limit criteria, as re-
flected in Section 4.0 of Safety Evaluation dated May 24, 1975.

I am also enclosing the “Record of FOIA Processing Time".
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Walter A. Paulson

Operating Reactors Branch .5
Division of Licensing

Enclcsures:
1. T. .ments related
to FOIA

2. Time Record
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